CARS OFFICERS

President

Ken Sanders, AE6LA 795-5947 ae6la@aol.com

Vice President

Jim Clark, KO6HV 795-5652

jimnpat1@sbcglobal.net

Secretary

Kit Brown, WB6QVU 754-9374

kitbrown@starband.net

Treasurer

Lynn Bartschi, AC6CY 736-4337 ac6cy@pocketmail.com

Net Manager

Ken Sanders, AE6LA 795-5947 ae6la@aol.com

DON'T FORGET TO USE

"REPEATER ETIQUETTE"

WHEN USING THE CARS

REPEATER!

73S

EDITOR....



MINUTES KIT, WB6QVU

Minutes of the June 21, 2007 Meeting

Due to the closure of Straw Hat Pizza, we met at Perko's Restaurant in Angels Camp, where the CARS monthly breakfast meetings have been held for years.

The March meeting minutes were read by your secretary. Lynn, AC6CY, club treasurer, reported that there was about \$900 in our account. Jim, KO6HV, our VP and ARRL Emergency Coordinator, indicated that he had not yet been contacted by Clay Hawkins, Calaveras OES Captain. Bill, K6DUY, stated that he had emailed Clay, but also had not received any response.

Arturo, N6PGH, CARS coordinator for the Sierra Century Bike Ride, in which several CARS members participated, was not able to attend this meeting. However, Ken, AE6LA, and others who participated, stated that they felt the event went well. All said that more radio operators would have been useful, and more complete information regarding the ride prior to the event would have been helpful.

On repeater matters...Ken, AE6LA, stated that he had personally put about \$380 into the repeater system, and that he would like to eventually be reimbursed for this. Ken also remarked that, our repeater call, N6FRG, could also stand for the "Fowler Repeater Group".

Ken asked Andy, NV6V, to chair a committee to nominate officers for next year. Andy, the CARS "webmaster", asked if members had suggestions for the website. Mark, N6IV, called for a "public roster" with just members first names and call signs, but asked if anyone would be opposed to that. No one was opposed.

Field Day co-chair, K6DUY, said that he had sent emails to all county supervisors as well as to fire officials and to the sheriff's department regarding the **Field Day 2007** event. He and Fred, WB6QVI, (co-chair) then talked briefly about the upcoming event.

The group welcomed Charlotte, N6NML, whose husband had been a founding member of CARS. Finally...Kit, WB6QVU, gave a brief talk on ham satellite operation.

THIS WAS A GREAT PRESENTATION, AND WAS ENJOYED BY ALL ATTENDING THIS MEETING...THANKS, KIT...GREAT JOB!!! Editor...



Minutes submitted by WB6QVU, CARS Secretary